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This past summer I had the privilege of being a Boeing 2010 Welliver 
Faculty Fellow.   This allowed me to see the inner workings of Boeing 
on both the commercial and defense sides of the company.   I will relate 
my experience of the fellowship, which occurred over a two month 
period.  I will also describe how this experience will impact the computer 
engineering curriculum at Montana State University.   

 
 

Wednesday, November 17, 2010 
General Meeting:  6:00 p.m. 

Montana State University, 108 EPS 
(Near 7th and Grant, South of Cobleigh Hall) 

Free pizza! 
 

Please call Richard Wolff at 994-7172 (or e-mail: rwolff@montana.edu) 
or sign up via the Section website, http://ewh.ieee.org/r6/montana, to 

make reservations by 6 p.m., November 16, 2010.  
 


